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Zero-Emission Bus Rollout Plan Update

The Orange County Transportation Authority is developing a plan to comply with the California Air
Resources Board’s Innovative Clean Transit regulation. The regulation requires transit agencies to
begin purchasing zero-emission buses in 2023, with the goal of transitioning all transit buses to zero-
emission technology by 2040. The regulation also requires transit agencies to adopt a plan to meet
the requirements.  The plan must be submitted to the state by July 1, 2020.

Receive and file as an information item.
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